
08/08/2022 

MR Aaron Fitzgerald 
ST 
NSW 
fitzyfamily6@gmail.com 

RE: PEX2022/0001 - 12 Boondah Road WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102

I would like to submit an objection to the planned re-zoning with regards to the height of 
potential developments on the site being increased from 8.5m to 12m. This does not represent 
cohesion with the surrounding dwellings, nor fit with the geography of the Valley and its 
landscape. 

Sent: 8/08/2022 7:18:25 PM
Subject: Online Submission


